
ESTIMATES COMMITTEE 
Question Taken on Notice 

Question Number:  8-13 Output Number:  4.1 

Date: 21/06/2023 

From: Mr Gerard Maley To:  Hon Selena Uibo 

Portfolio: Housing and Homelands 

Agency: Department of Territory Families, Housing and Communities 

Subject: Cost Recovery for Damage at Batten Road 
 

QUESTION: 
Are you or your Department aware of any cost recovery in relation to damage at Batten Road; 
and if there is, what has been recovered? 

ANSWER: 
Yes, the Department is aware that Yilli Rreung Aboriginal Corporation add the cost of damage 
to guest accounts. During the reporting period, approximately $2,538 was recovered. 


